Friday 5th July 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

Celebration assembly
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today we have given the songwords to the children to practise at home for the celebration assembly on Wednesday 17th July.  They have already made a fantastic start singing this in class!  The link to the lyrics/song online is at the bottom of the songwords.
We would like the children to dress up for the performance.  As the song is about ‘exploring’ different animals in Australia could they please wear camouflage / green / explorer style clothing.  If they have a cork hat or something similar that would be great too!  If not they are welcome to bring a brimmed hat into school so we can add corks to them.

Food tasting in DT
Next week we will be carrying out some food tasting as part of our DT project.  We are aware that there are some food allergies/intolerances with some children in the class.  If there are any particular foods which we are not aware of that you child cannot eat please can you let us know.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Thomas & Miss Moran

